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December 4, 2017

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

This notice is to inform you that Education and Early Childhood Development’s Office of First Nations Education will be hosting two parent engagement opportunities for all parents at the Elsipogtog School on Wednesday, December 6, 2017. Both sessions will take place at the Elsipogtog School cafeteria/courtyard. The first session will be offered from 1:00 – 3:00 p.m., the second will be offered from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
The Office of First Nation Education has been working diligently with various stakeholders on the Provincial 10 Year Education Plan through the Objective 6/Truth and Reconciliation Fulfillment Committee.  Parents are key stakeholders and we want to ensure you are given a voice in guiding our work in First Nation Education for New Brunswick students.
Notice of dates and times will also be posted in the local communities, as well as, made available on social media. Coffee, tea and light refreshments will be served! 

Wela’lin/Thank you/Merci,

Office of First Nation Education

